
Notice of Public Hearing 
Central Lake Township 
2024-2025 Budgets for 

General Fund and Fire Department 
 

A Public Hearing will be held on the 2024-2025 Fiscal Year General Fund and Fire 
District Budgets for the Township of Central Lake on Wednesday, January 17, 
2024 at 7 p.m. in the Government Center.  The property tax millage rate proposed 
to be levied to support the proposed budgets will be the subject of the hearing.  
A copy of the proposed budget will be available for public inspection at the Clerk’s 
Office located in the Township Building the week before the hearing. 
 
Judy Kosloski, Clerk 
Phone:  231-544-6687 
Fax:  231-544-1114 
email:  clerk@centrallaketownship.com 


